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A newsletter published now and then for Catawba Presbytery. 

June 21, 2011 
 

NOTE:  Those receiving the copy of the 

Maze are requested to provide a copy for 

each minister, clerk of session, chairman of 

the Board of Deacons, and Church 

Treasurer.  

 

NEXT STATED MEETING 

October 9, 2011 

Bethel Church 

 Winnsboro, SC 

10:00 A.M. 

 

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN  
Reports for the next Stated Meeting of 

Presbytery are due September 15, 2011.  

Please send the report with an email to Guy 

Smith at guysmith@comporium.net.  Thank 

you for your help. 

   

2012 BUDGET REQUESTS 
All Committee Chairmen are 

reminded that requests for the 2012 

Presbytery Budget must be sent by 

August 1, 2011 to Barry Dagenhart, 

Chairman of the Committee on 

Commitment and Finance.  Please 

provide a break down of your request 

by categories. 

 

PRESBYTERY NOTES 

Brandon Barrett was received by 

transfer from the James River 

Presbytery, PCA to begin his work 

on June 15
th
 as mission developer for 

the Grace Mission in Northeast 

Columbia.  We welcome Brandon to 

our Presbytery. 

 

J. J. Diaz was recognized for his over 

20 years of service to the Hispanic 

Community in Columbia.  He will be 

recognized with a Certificate of 

Appreciation at our next meeting. 

 

Steve Maloney was thanked for his 

faithful service as Moderator during 

the last year.  Bill Fleming was 

introduced as our new Moderator 

and Michael Evans as Vice 

Moderator/Moderator-elect. Bill and 

Mike will begin July 1. 

 

 
2011 CATAWBA PRESBYTERY EVENTS 

Sept. 23-25, 2011 
Senior High Super Retreat 

Catawba, First & Second Presbytery 
at Bonclarken 

 
October 9, 2011 

Catawba Presbytery  
Bethel Church, Winnsboro, SC 

10:00 a.m. 
 

October 25, 2011 
Catawba Elders’ Association 

First Lancaster, Church, Lancaster, SC 
7:00 p.m. 

 
November 4-6, 2011 

Catawba Middle School      
Retreat at Bonclarken 


